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Representative King

A   R E S O L U T I O N

Honoring the Mercer County Courthouse

on its One Hundredth Anniversary.

WHEREAS,  The members of the House of Representatives of the 135th 
General Assembly of Ohio are pleased to pay tribute to the Mercer 
County Courthouse on the auspicious occasion of its Centennial; and

WHEREAS,  For the past one hundred years, the Mercer County 
Courthouse has stood for justice and equity for countless local 
residents, and this venerable building has become one of the most 
enduring features of the area. We are certain that the structure will 
always hold a prominent place in the community, thereby ensuring that 
important details of the area’s history are preserved and transmitted 
to future generations for their appreciation; and 

WHEREAS,  The spirit of our nation is founded upon, and reflected 
in, its exciting past, and the memorializing of significant landmarks 
is vital to the preservation of Ohio’s unique heritage. All those 
associated with celebrating the history of the Mercer County 
Courthouse are deserving of praise for their ongoing support and 
dedication, and it is through the civic-minded approach of citizens 
such as these that Ohio continues to be an ideal state in which to 
live and work; and

WHEREAS,  The Mercer County Courthouse has enhanced the quality of 
life within the surrounding area, and its tremendous contributions 
have earned it the gratitude and respect of the communities it has so 
capably served. It is doubtless that the building will remain a symbol 
of the tenets of Ohio’s judicial system for the foreseeable future; 
therefore be it

RESOLVED,  That we, the members of the House of Representatives of 
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the 135th General Assembly of Ohio, in adopting this Resolution, 
recognize the Mercer County Courthouse on its One Hundredth 
Anniversary and extend best wishes for the years to come; and be it 
further

RESOLVED,  That the Clerk of the House of Representatives transmit 
a duly authenticated copy of this Resolution to the Mercer County 
Courthouse.
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